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                                       Parents Teachers Meeting  

Faculty of engineering and technology conducted a parents teacher meeting on 7 May 2024. This 

meeting provided an excellent opportunity for parents to discuss student’s progress and 

collaborated on ways to support students’ academic and personal development. Parents met 

student’s teachers individually to discuss their performance, strengths, areas for improvement, 

and any other matters of interest. At the end of meeting Dean engineering expressed gratitude to 

parents of students for their participation and collaboration. Sir encouraged continued 

communication and partnership between home and college.  


